
07 Apr 2015 - Tender Results Announced For Dualization Of Nizwa Bahla Road (Marfa Daris Jibreen) - Oman

The tender results for the “Dualization of NIZWA BAHLA Road” Project, owned by Ministry of
Transport and Communication, Sultanate of Oman, were announced on the 6th of April 2015.
The partnership formed by Yüksel and Abu Hatim has submitted the lowest bid in the tender
with OMR 44.94 million (USD 116.83 million) offer value. The Project comprises construction of
42.5 km dual road in total, 1 bridge, 8 roundabouts and 10 pedestrian over and underpasses.
The projects is planned to be completed within 36 months.
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